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To: "John G Moore, Sr." <john.g.moore.sr@gmail.com>

Notes from phone conversation with senator Miller July 9, 2015 @ 1pm.

We commiserated about the problem of lack of data at the school level. He mentioned that a committee
implementing SB500, is looking at reducing the data required of school districts. Miller pointed me to Dollars To
The Classroom on the Indiana OMB website. We also discussed a Indy chamber report ( | opined that it was
useless ). He mentioned that the state board of accounts was under resourced and not equipped to look a
school level expenditures.

| thanked him for his follow up and time to talk with me. He asked if | had some specifics on the data needed,
he would want to see it.

| plan to follow up with him in September.

Sent from my iPad



